
 

Christmas Events 

Performances 

     Nursery –  Wednesday 13th December 10.45am (Children who attend Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday am) 
                          Wednesday 13th December 2.30pm (Children who attend Wednesday pm, Thursday & Friday) 
      
     Reception -  Wednesday 13th December 2pm 
      
     Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday 12th December 2pm  
     
     Year 3 & 4 – Monday 11th December 2pm 
     
     Year 5 & 6 – Thursday 14th December 2pm 
  

Nursery performance will be in Nursery, all other performances will be in the hall. 
 

Due to the number of people it is safe to have in the hall only 2 people per family can attend to watch the 
performance. We will not allow any school age children into the performances, including high school children. 
 

Parties 
     Nursery – Monday 18th December (Children who attend Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday am) 
                       Wednesday 20th December (Children who attend Wednesday pm, Thursday & Friday) 
 
     Reception – Tuesday 19th December  

 
Year 1 & 2 – Monday 18th December  
 
Year 3 & 4 – Thursday 21st December  
 
Year 5 & 6 – Thursday 21st December  
 
Children can come to school in their party clothes. We will provide refreshments and ask you do not send any 
donations of food. If you would like to donate please send, £1 to class but this is purely voluntary. 

 
Church Service 

We are holding our Christmas Service on Wednesday 20th December at 10am. It is a school celebration and all 
children in Key stage 2 will be attending. If you have any questions please see Mrs Wainwright. 

 
Christmas Raffle 

Raffle tickets are on sale Monday 4th December and are available on the doors on a morning or children can take 
their money to class. The cost is 10p per ticket. 
 
The draw will be on Friday 22nd December prizes where possible will be given to the children, if we need you to 
collect them we will call you. 
 
The prizes for the children’s raffle include donations from the staff I would like to thank them for these donations. 


